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Ottawa, Aug. 25, 1914.

Wir,

In reply to your letter of the 19th instant,

I beg to inform you that the Beservation of land for the

ffenzgami Indiens has been the subject of correspondance

with the Provincial Government of Ontario but has not yet

been decided. We have consequently noefEshowing the

limits of the possible reserve or reserves for these Indianes.

I beg to return herewith the twenty cents in postage stemps,

which was forwarded with your said letter.

inai.

Your obedient servant,

Von Leaen

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

L. W. Hopkins, Esq.,

244 Hamilton Building,

AK xxx, Oiio.
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